
 

 

 

 
 
 

On Valentine's Day, 2/14, we will be focusing on what we 
appreciate in others and how to be a caring, kind, and 
thoughtful friend.  Students are welcome to bring cards or 
goodie bags filled with their choice of items.  There is also a 
snack sign-up list to the right of where you sign in, if any 
families are interested in providing specific snacks for our 
special day.  We have a total of 42 students, although not all 
come every day, and we want to make sure each child 
receives a goodie bag.  Names of classmates are on a page 
next to the sign-up sheet, or you may leave cards/goodies 
unaddressed for ease of passing them out. 

On Friday, 2/17, we will be having Pajama Day!  Please let 
your child come to school in comfortable, cozy pajamas. 
Pillows, plushies, and blankets are welcome, to complete 
the PJ experience.  

February 1 — Maia 

February 9 — Mateo G. 

February 23 — Manolo 

February 23 — Martin 

March 1 — Caleb 

March 13 — Kali 

March 31 — Parisa 

Theme: Friendship Celebration 

Zoology: Life Cycle of a Chicken  

Botany: Watering Plants 

Math: Counting by 5’s to 100; number recognition 

Language: “sh” sound 

Geography: Africa 

Practical Life: Different winter clothing 

Grace and Courtesy: Treating others with kindness 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 14 — Valentine’s Day (cards/goodies welcome!) 

February 17 — Pajama Day 

February 20 — Presidents’ Day — No School 

March 1 — Spring Picture Day — Lifetouch will be here on 

     the morning of 3/1 to take photos for our yearbook. 

     Photo packages will also be available for purchase. We ask 

     that all students come to school that day in the morning. 

• Drop Off/Pick Up Procedure 

To help keep everyone as well and safe as possible, we 

kindly ask that all parents/family members please abide 

by our drop off/pick up procedure: 

1) Wear a mask when in our preschool 

2) Stay behind the green line  

3) No more than two families in the preschool at one 

     time 

4) After checking your child in/out, please step to the 

     side if you need to talk with a teacher so that another 

     family may enter 

• Keep Nails Trimmed 

Please keep your child’s nails trimmed to minimize the 

risks of catching on rugs, classroom materials, and our 

friends. 

• Label Water Bottle and Lunchbox  

Please clearly label your child’s water bottle and 

lunchbox with their name.  

• Clothing 

Please be sure the spare clothes in your student’s 

cubby are appropriate with current weather 

conditions. If your child is recently potty trained, 

please bring in a few sets of clothes.  Also, please 

bring a jacket or sweater every day.  

REMINDERS 

Valentine’s Day — Tuesday, 2/14 DATES  TO  REMEMBER 

ACADEMICS 

Pajama Day — Friday, 2/17 

February/March Birthdays 


